
ISSUED: August 21, 2018

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UE 335

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY,

Request for a General Rate Revision.

MEMORANDUM

Notice is given that the Commission has scheduled a hearing for direct access issues only

in this docket for Tuesday, October 9, 2018, at 1:30 PM. This memo supplements the

direct access issue schedule issued on August 14, 2018.

Dated this 21st day of August, 2018, at Salem, Oregon.

Nolan Moser

Administrative Law Judge


